
From: John Sparkes  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 4:08 AM 
To: Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli 
<carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom 
Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; 
David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz 
<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; 
Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Selection of a new Mayor for Richmond Hill 
 
 
Dear Council 
 
As long-term residents of Richmond Hill, we are dismayed that Council members cannot 
even reach a consensus on who will be the tie-breaker in their decisions. Since that is 
the case, the choice of picking a name out of a hat is obviously not the best method. 
 
We therefore recommend a proper election by the people of Richmond Hill and on-line 
voting in January appears the best option. Mail-in voting can be used by voters without 
computer access. 
 
Yours truly, 
John & Carol Ann Sparkes 
3 Stephenson Gate 

 


